
Feb. 26, 2023 

We are so glad you chose Genesis to celebrate Jesus this morning 

and we pray that God will speak to you through the service. 

If you are a first time guest, we are especially thankful to have you 

with us. Please complete the visitor information section and place in 

the offering basket so we can follow up by email.  Our Teaching 

Elder, Mike Hubbard, would enjoy meeting you after the service.  

If you have a question or would like to pray with someone after the 

service, please come to the area to the left of the stage.  

NOTES 

Series:  To Be Continued … 

Sermon:  To Rome! 

Acts 28:17-29 (p.1038) 

Visitor Information 

Thanks for joining us today! 

~ Drop in the offering basket ~ 

 

Name _________________________ 

Family Members Attending: 

______________________________ 

______________________________ 

______________________________ 

Email: ________________________ 

______________________________ 

Phone: ________________________ 

 

Would like more information on: 

 Genesis Kids (Birth—5th grade) 

 Youth (6th—High School) 

 Community Groups 

 Gospel Class (Our Core Beliefs) 

 Becoming a Christ Follower 

 Newcomer Lunch (1st Sunday 

each month) 

 

~ No one will show up at your door  

and  

we will never share your contact     

information with any outside          

organization ~ 

When writing Romans 15,Paul made his goal clear to the Roman 

church.  He planned to drop off an offering in Jerusalem and then 

come visit for the first time to encourage this church living in the 

shadow of the Roman Empire.  It was also his wish that the 

Roman church send him on to Spain so he could continue the 

glorious mission to which God had called him.  His ministry was 

to go to the nations, take the Gospel to the Gentiles, and preach 

Christ where the name of Jesus had not even been named. 

Although the way Paul arrived in Rome was much different than 

his expressed plan, he has now arrived in the most important city 

in the world.  He was not the first to bring the Gospel to Rome, 

but his ministry in chains reminds us of the mission of God and 

the mission for the church.  God is a sending God.  He sent 

Jesus as our sacrifice to secure redemption, then sent the Spirit 

to empower the church to take the Gospel to all nations.  And, He 

sends the church into the world so we can proclaim this, “Let it be 

known to you that this salvation of God has been sent to the 

Gentiles (and therefore to you!).”  

In this next to last sermon from Acts, we will be reminded of the 

wonder of the Gospel that is for all people.  

Koinonia—Our Online Community  

Stay connected during the week by using our church social networking site:  

Koinonia.genesiseureka.com.  Koinonia is the Greek word for fellowship.  

Visit the website and follow the directions to register.  You will receive a 

confirmation e-mail upon successful registration.   

Contact office@genesiseureka.com with any questions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://koinonia.genesiseureka.com/
mailto:office@genesiseureka.com


Phone: 636-549-3189 

Website: https://genesiseureka.com / https://koinonia.genesiseureka,com 

Giving: https://genesiseureka.churchcenteronline.com/giving 

Email: info@genesiseureka.com 

Mailing address: P.O. Box 183, Eureka, MO 63025 

Office address: 102 Wengler Road, Pacific, MO 63069 

This Week at Genesis Church: 

• Men’s Bible Study—Tues., 6:45 a.m. @ Church Office 

• Youth Group—Wed., 6:30-8 p.m. @ Church Office 

• Youth Table Talk—Wed., 8:00-8:45 p.m. @ Church Office 

• Friday Morning Prayer Time—6:45 a.m. @ Church Office  

 

 

 

Newcomer Lunch—TODAY, 12 Noon—1:00 p.m. 

Are you new to Genesis Church?  Want to find out more about our core 

beliefs?  Newcomers are invited to join Mike & Heidi Hubbard for lunch at 

HOLA! Mexican Food, 106 S. Central Avenue.  If you can attend today, 

find Mike or Heidi right after the service. 
 

  

Apr. 2—Genesis Kids Class:  What Does It Mean To Be A Christian? 

Whether your child has recently decided to follow Christ or is beginning 

to ask questions about what it means to be a Christian, this class will 

help you navigate the important conversations all parents need to have 

as they lead their children toward a life in Christ. The first meeting will be 

just for parents as our experienced leaders show you how to lay the 

foundations for spiritual conversion allowing parents to partner with the 

Holy Spirit as He prepares and calls their child to trust Christ as Savior. 

During the remaining sessions, kids will learn that God defines who they 

are. They can learn how God set their identity as image bearers of Him, 

how that identity was broken by sin, and how Jesus transforms them 

when they trust in Him and become a new person.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Save These Dates—Register or get information by scanning the QR 
Code or email office@genesiseureka.com with questions: 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Mar. 12—Pray for the Lost Lunch & Scavenger Hunt— 12:00-2:00 

p.m.  This family event is focused on praying for people  in our 

community who need Jesus.  We'll enjoy some fellowship over lunch 

(provided by church) and then follow fun clues to pray for the Eureka 

community.  Registration is required so that the Prayer Team can 

organize lunch and determine teams. 

Mar. 31—Youth Night Easter Egg Hunt & Games, 7:00-10:00 p.m. @ 

Church Office.  Bring friends and register by March 22.  

Apr. 1—Family Easter Event , 3:00-5:00 p.m. @ Berry Park.  Bring the  

entire family and invite friends to this fun event!  No registration required; 

full information through the QR Code.  

Apr. 2—Genesis Kids Class:  What Does It Mean To Be A Christian? 

Parent Meeting (starts when G Kids are dismissed).  G Kids classes are 

Apr. 16—May 7, starting at 9:45 a.m. on Sundays.  Full info and register 

through the QR Code.  Questions: Missy.Raley@genesiseureka.com.  

Apr. 21-22—Marriage Retreat:  Love Is A Verb: Join other Genesis 

couples for an overnight get-away focused on your marriage.          

***Early registration is closed—contact Alex Anders if interested in 

going.  

 

Jan. 3-5, 2024—Cross Con:  Want your life to count?  If you are 18-25, 

register by April 2 for this conference in Louisville, KY.  Get full details 

and a link to a recap of the last conference through the QR code.  

Registration cost is $100.  Questions:  contact Mike Hubbard or Paul 

Larson. 

~ Drop in the offering basket ~ 

 

Name:  _________________________ 

Email:  _________________________ 

Prayer Needs:   

_______________________________ 

_______________________________ 

_______________________________ 

_______________________________ 

 

Event Sign-Up: 

Pray for the Lost Lunch & Scavenger 

Hunt 3/12 __________ 

 

 

 

Volunteer: 

Genesis Kids ____________________ 

Worship Set-up __________________ 

Van Driver ______________________ 

First Impressions  ________________ 

Tech Team   ____________________ 

Worship Team  __________________ 

Creative Team  __________________ 

Prayer Team ____________________ 

Food Pantry ____________________ 


